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Parents Teacher Meeting- 2023-24 

A meeting of the parents with the teachers was held on March 2, 2024 at from 9.30 a.m. in the 

college auditorium. A prior notice of ten days was given to the parents, the brochure of the invite 

was circulated in all WhatsApp groups of the parents of students from all streams. The students were 

also informed about the meet in classes by their respective teachers. Many parents were unable to 

attend the meeting due to bad weather, some of them called the teachers and discussed the 

progress of their daughters.  

 

 

 

 

 


